
 
  
 MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT 
 AIR AND RADIATION ADMINISTRATION 
 
 NOTICE OF APPLICATION AND VIRTUAL INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
 
The Maryland Department of the Environment, Air and Radiation Administration (ARA) received a 
permit-to-construct application from The Quikrete Companies on January 28, 2021 for the installation 
of a 110 ton per hour, concrete batch plant with aggregate dryer equipped with a 25 million Btu per 
hour natural gas fired burner.  The proposed installation will be located at Pavestone Company, 
11831 Hopewell Road, Hagerstown, MD 21740.  
 
The application and other supporting documents are available for public inspection on the 
Department’s website at the following link: 
 

https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/Permits/AirManagementPermits/Pages/index.aspx 
 
Pursuant to Environment Article, Sections 1-601 and 1-603, Annotated Code of Maryland, and as 
allowed under the Order of the Governor of the State of Maryland No. 21-03-09-03, a Virtual 
Informational Meeting has been scheduled so that citizens can discuss the application and the permit 
review process with the applicant and the Department. 
 

VIRTUAL INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
  
The Virtual Informational Meeting has been scheduled for Monday, June 28, 2021 at 7:00PM.  In 
order to view or participate in the Virtual Informational Meeting, a participant must register using the 
following link: 
 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1177945704677649419 
 
Once registered, directions to participate online or by phone will be electronically forwarded to the 
email provided.  
 
Phone-only participants will not have the ability to ask questions or comment during the meeting; 
however, questions and comments may be sent to Ms. Shannon Heafey via e-mail to: 
shannon.heafey@maryland.gov, or by phone 410-537-4433.  Questions and comments must be 
received by June 25, 2021 in order to be read at the Virtual Informational Meeting.   
 
The Department will provide an interpreter for deaf and hearing-impaired persons provided that a 
request is made for such service at least ten (10) days prior to the Informational Meeting. 
 
Further information may be obtained by calling Ms. Shannon Heafey at 410-537-4433. 
 
George S. Aburn, Jr., Director 
Air and Radiation Administration 
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